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WBS DOES SHREWSBURY FLOWER SHOW

The photo attached is of our garden design for this year's 
Shrewsbury Flower Show. Our gardening students start building 
their structural elements in the next few weeks. If you're planning a 
spring clean in your garage or shed in the near future we would be 
very grateful for any unwanted paint you might have. . We are 
looking for red, blue, yellow, purple, orange and green. Any type of 
paint (gloss / emulsion etc) would be very welcome. Unwanted plant 
pots would also be gratefully received.
I'll keep you informed about the progress our students make. The 
dates for this years show are 9th & 10th August.

CHANGES TO LUNCH OVERSPEND

From 1 February 2024 there will no longer be an automatic 
overspend facility for students and staff on their lunch accounts. 
This means that students and staff will no longer be able to go 
into a minus. 
The Catering Manager will be able to action an overspend but this 
will only be done in exceptional circumstances. If a student has 
insufficient funds, they will be asked to place a call home via 
school reception and request funds to be added via the online 
system. 
We will continue to ensure that no child will go hungry.
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HOLOCAUST MEMORIAL DAY
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